## Demian Dunkley appointed Vice President of FFWPU, Miilhan Stephens is now Secretary General of Subregion 1 and Mari Curry is Education Director of FFWPU

Richard Buessing February 16, 2018



Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters,

Happy Heavenly Parent's Day!

As we begin a new lunar year, I would like to announce some changes in the roles in the National Headquarters in New York.

As you know, with the recent restructuring of our American Family Federation into 5 subregions, Rev. Demian Dunkley was appointed as the Subregional Director for subregion 1, the Northeast subregion, and as Vice President of the Family Federation for a Heavenly USA.

Rev. Miilhan Stephens, who has served in the role of Vice President since January 2015, will now serve as the Secretary General in subregion 1 and will continue to assist the recently formed SunHak Institute of History, USA.

Rev. Mari Curry, who served as Vice President since January 2015 as well, will be serving as the Education Director in the Witnessing and Education Department.

We wish everyone success in their new missions, and know that Heavenly fortune is pouring over them as they take on these new responsibilities.

Let us continue to work together and unite centering on True Parents to bring about a great victory in 2018 towards the realization of Vision 2020 in America and the world.

God Bless you all,

Rev. Richard Buessing

Rukad Buessing

President